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From: The Stewards       Stewards Decision:  GT4-03   
To: Hanley Motorsports No. 999 Hanley Motorsports  Date: 28 April 2023  
Re: Missed Drivers Briefing     Time: 10:28 
 
 
 

 
 The Race Director has reported to the Stewards that Daniel Hanley and Parker Thompson, drivers of the 
No. 999 car, did not attend the driver’s briefing as required in Sporting Regulations Article 25.2. 
 
After considering the matter, the Stewards impose a penalty of a 10 minute hold at the beginning of the 
Practice 1 on the No. 999 car, and require that the drivers contact the Race Director and be personally 
briefed on the details of the briefing.   
 
The Stewards remind the competitors that further breaches of the requirements of Article 25 will incur 
escalating penalties.   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


